
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 4:51 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20111021ACI 

The displacement was rejected and being dismissed.  
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 3:08 PM 
To: dhill@hallestill.com; Richard Goetz 
Subject: 20111021ACI 
 

This station has a pending digital displacement application (BDISDTL-20110615ACB).  They can 
not have both the subject flash cut application and the displacement. 

 


